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From: Debra Thompson
Sent: Friday, July 24, 2020 12:31 PM
To: K. Woodworth; Assembly
Subject: RE: Correspondence regarding the FPE issue that was sent to assembly for July 20

meeting is missing on agenda

Hi Kandi,

If you are referring to the 7/19 email to the Assembly, it was sent to the Assembly after the July 20™
meeting agenda was published (which was on July 16 per Borough Code) and therefore is not attached to
the agenda. Your correspondence will be posted in the August 3 agenda.

Thank you,
Debbie

Debra K. Thompson, CMC
Borough Clerk/Human Resources Manager

Petersburg Borough
907-772-5405

PETERSBURG

ALASKA

From: K. Woodworth <k.m.1400@live.com>

Sent: Wednesday, July 22, 2020 11:55 AM

To: Debra Thompson <dthompson@ petersburgak.gov>; Assembly <assembly@petersburgak.gov>

Subject: Correspondence regarding the FPE issue that was sent to assembly for July 20 meeting is missing on agenda

Debbie,

I am not finding the Correspondence sent to the assembly regarding FPE issue posted on the agenda for the
July 20 meeting.

Was this correspondence sent to all assembly members prior to the meeting?

Please post all correspondence that was sent to the assembly for the July 20th meeting on the agenda for the
July 20th meeting under the New Business Item 15. C.

Thank you.
Kandi Woodworth



